
From: Laurence Skinner  
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 1:13 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: TR020005 - Project Change 4 - Wastewater Treatment Works 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
My Interested Party Reference number is: 20041850 
  
Please find my feedback below: 
  
The proposal document produced by Gatwick Airport does not appear to have enough detail to 
decide whether the proposed changes are planned in enough detail to adequately address the 
requirements. 
  
For example: 
  
What volume of waste water will the WWTW be capable of dealing with? 
  
What will the quality of the discharged water be? 
  
What happens in the event of a technical failure of the WWTW?  Will untreated waste get 
discharged? 
  
What provisions will be put in place for monitoring operations and quality of discharge(s) and 
dealing with failures? 
  
Where will the waste water be discharged to? 
  
Is the discharge point(s) capable of dealing with the extra flow? 
  
What happens in the event of severe weather (i.e. exceptional amounts of waste water)? 
  
I did email this feedback to the community@gatwickairport.com address as requested by Gatwick 
Airport on 18th May 2024, but have had no reply. 
  
Given the focus on waste water treatment and its effect on the environment it's obviously key that 
the plans are properly scrutinised before approval. 
  
Thanks, 
Laurence Skinner (local resident) 
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